
Friendly Reminder: Licensing Updates 

Required 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to remind you that your licensing 

updates are due soon. Keeping your license up-to-date is important to ensure continued 

compliance and smooth operations. 

Please check your records and ensure that all necessary documents are submitted by [Due Date]. 

If you have already completed this, please disregard this reminder. 

If you need any assistance or further information, feel free to reach out! 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


